Salinas High School FFA Booster Club August 2017

The Booster Bulletin

Welcome!

We're so excited you're interested in being a
part of the FFA Boosters, here at Salinas
High! Whether you're new to us, or have
been a part of our organization before,
we've got some new and exciting changes in
store for this year...

Who We Are & What We Do

We are parents, SHS and/or FFA Alumni and
business people who are committed to the future of
Agriculture in the Salinas Valley and beyond. We
support SHS's FFA program and Ag classes through
volunteering our time and resources to grow our
students in a variety of ways and encouraging others
in the community to do the same. We offer Senior
Scholarships, provide financial and physical
donations for various classroom needs, support the
Show Teams and encourage students to participate in
the variety of activities offered by FFA...after all, it's not
ALL cows and plows.
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We know how busy everyone's schedules are, and with that in mind,
we're reducing the number of meetings that we ask you to attend.
That said, you'll have to watch your email carefully because we will
be putting out a lot more via email: newsletters, Sign-up Genius
requests for volunteers and voting needs for those that are paid
members. We have a webpage on the same site the students use.
We, also, have a Facebook page, where we will post pictures and
info about upcoming events, and are now on Instagram too.

Fundraising

This year, we're excited to announce that we will be
holding our First Annual Trap Shoot Fundraiser to
provide the funds our Club uses to support our Ag
classes and FFA at Salinas High. We will still be
hosting two Applebee's Breakfast fundraisers to fund
the Senior Scholarships. We plan to hold the



http://salinasffa.weebly.com/ag-boosters.html
https://www.facebook.com/SHSFFABoosters/
https://www.instagram.com/shsffaboosters/

breakfasts sometime this fall and the Trap Shootin
April. JJ Jeffries is the Committee Chair for the Trap
Shoot, and he will have more info, as well as
volunteer needs, available in the coming months.

m Our first Booster meeting of the year will be
Wednesday, August 23 at 5:45pm in Room 306 at

Salinas High School. You'll be able to meet the

Booster Board, hear from the FFA student President

CO M I NG and Advisor, ask any questions you may have and

sign-up to be a voting member of our organization.
U P You'll also be able to order Spirit Wear, sign-up to

volunteer and weigh in on the various items
discussed. We'd love to see you there!
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President - Lesleigh Schmidt Secretary - Stefanie Burgess  Treasurer - Cyndee Piini
Salinas High FFA Boosters
Find us on the web
Salinas, CA 93901

We'd love to hear from you! Please contact us anytime, for
any reason, and we'll be happy to help. CONTACT US
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